
 

The Hague, 15 March 2022. 
 
Dear Parents and Cubs, 
 
On April 9 and 10 we want to have a weekend with the cubs at the Bieslandse Bos camping site in 
Pijnacker. 
Indeed, we are going to spend the night in tents on a very beautiful scouting site and we are not 
doing that for nothing, but because we are going into prehistoric times with our theme. 
 
The Woudwachters visit a tribe of cavemen. While there, things like food, as well as eating utensils, 
flints, spears, clubs, etc., keep disappearing. 
Of course we will go looking for the thief with the cubs, so that promises to be very exciting. 
Everything becomes primitive, so we eat by the campfire and sleep in the middle of nature. 
 
This weekend the Explorers, boys and girls aged 15 to 18, will also camp at the Bieslandse Bos. They 
will occasionally help us with the primitive life. 
 
We hope everyone is looking forward to it and going back to prehistoric times with us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Bert, Patricia, Valerie, Marc and Hindira. 
 
 



Cost : 
 
The weekend costs € 20.00 per person. 
 
Please deposit this before Wednesday 6 April to: 
 
NL51 INGB 0520120183 
T.n.v. Patricia Wesseling 
 
Also include your child's name. 
 
Saturday April 9 
2 p.m., gathering 
Scouting campsite Bieslandse Bos 
Noordweg 101, 2641 ZA Pijnacker 
 
Sunday April 10 
4 p.m., end of the weekend. 
 
Take : 
jacket 
Uniform 
Casual wear 
Towels 
Toiletries 
Warm sweater 
good shoes 
Sleeping bag/air mattress/mattress 
Flashlight 
Something to read/game 
Hug 
 
You can bring your own tent. 
 
To ask ? 
Bert : 06 29 406 600 
woudwachters@gmail.com 
 
 
Important : 
 
Can you email us the following: 
 
My child does/doesn't go on weekends. 
 
My child does / does not bring their own tent. 
 
My child does / does not want to stay overnight. 
 
If your child does not want to stay overnight, you can pick him/her up on Saturday at 10 PM. 
On Sunday, he/she can join breakfast again at 09:00. 
(The costs will remain the same.) 


